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July 15, 2015 
VIA EMAIL 

TO:  The Honorable Paul Koretz, Councilmember, 5th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.koretz@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Paul Krekorian, Councilmember, 2nd District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Filipe Fuentes, Councilmember, 7th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Councilmember, 3rd District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org 
The Honorable Herb Wesson, Councilmember, 10th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.wesson@lacity.org 
The Honorable Gilbert Cedillo, Councilmember, 1st District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org 
The Honorable Mitch O’Farrel, Councilmember, 13th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org 
The Honorable Eric Garcetti, Mayor, City of Los Angeles 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org 

CC:  Adam Lid Adam.Lid@lacity.org 
 Andy Shrader andy.shrader@lacity.org 
 Len Nguyen len.nguyen@lacity.org 
 Matt Petersen Matt.petersen@lacity.org 
 Ted Bardacke Ted.bardacke@lacity.org 

Re: Council File 15-0768 (Watershed Approach) 

At its July, 2015 meeting, the Mar Vista Community Council unanimously 
passed the following policy motion: 

Currently, LADWP's turf replacement rebate encourages the use of 
"California Friendly© plants, mulch, and permeable pathways. While 
this popular program is a good step in the right direction, it misses 
opportunities to realize the Department of Sanitation’s comprehensive 
"Capture, Conserve, Reuse” motto through a more integrative, multi-
benefit approach. 
The Mar Vista Community Council supports the Watershed Approach 
Motion (CF 15-0768) introduced by Councilmembers Paul Koretz and 
Paul Krekorian which directs the Department of Water and Power and 
the Bureau of Sanitation, in consultation with stakeholders, to 
evaluate and present to the City Council within 60 days options to 
incentivize applicants to meet a multi-benefit "watershed approach". 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 
Bill Koontz, Chair 
Mar Vista Community Council 

 

 


